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Term 3 starts:  

8:45am Thursday 4 January 

2024 on a Week A 

 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening  

7 March 2024  

 

 

Uniform expectations:  

 

Jumpers do not replace 

blazers.  

 

Black trainers are not allowed.  

 

Wearing black leggings in not 

permitted.  

Dear parents and carers,  

 

This has been a very busy term for Year 10 students.  

 

At the end of November, a large number of the year group completed their 

work experience. Students were asked to source placements which interested 

them and ones that they could see a future in. I have spoken to many 

students who thoroughly enjoyed the experience and the feedback we have 

received from businesses has been fantastic. Students conducted themselves 

in a very professional manner and showcased how great they really are! 

 

Year 10 Census 1 reports have recently been published on Edulink, these 

reports give you an oversight regarding your child’s academic progress, 

based on their classwork and recent assessments.  

 

Predicted grades have been generated using scores from students Year 7 

CATs data, as they did not sit any Year 6 SATs. As we continue to gather 

more data for your child, it is likely that some predicted grades may change 

between now and Census point 2. These grades will only increase and not 

decrease.  

 

I want to take this time to thank you for all of your support over the last 

academic year. Whilst it has been a challenge, it has been a privilege getting 

to know the students. In just over a year, I have seen the growth and maturity 

of many students and getting a glimpse of the young adults they are 

becoming. I wish them nothing but all the success in their future and hope 

you all have a lovely Christmas break.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss B Jerrett 

Performance Leader of Year 10 

 


